
Native American Community Board
EEO Statement

With respect for diversity being one of our core values the Native American Community Board is 
committed to being an equal opportunities employer. We treat each other with respect and 
dignity and expect everyone to promote a sense of personal responsibility. We recruit 
competent and motivated people who respect our values, provide equal opportunities, protect 
their development and advancement, protect their privacy and do not tolerate any form of 
harassment or discrimination. Therefore, employees must not discriminate on the basis of 
origin, nationality, religion, race, gender age or sexual orientation, or engage in any kind of 
verbal or physical harassment based on any of the above or any other reason. Employees who 
feel that their workplace does not comply with the above principles are encouraged to raise 
their concerns with the Administrative Director. 


